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Congratulations to Larissa Narcisse and 
LeMontre’ Woods on their upcoming wedding!

November 2017 Volume 3, Issue 11Official HOA Newsletter for Lakeshore

Kentucky Derby themed bridal shower held 
at our own Lakeshore Clubhouse.  
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS
LAKESHORE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
CREST MANAGEMENT CO.

Community Manager
  ...............................Liz.Trapolino@crest-management.com
  .................................................................... 281-579-0761
Clubhouse Manager
  .................................................lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
  .................................................................... 281-458-3345

EMERGENCY INFORMATION
FIRE, MEDICAL OR LIFE THREATENING
Emergency
  .................................................................................. 9-1-1
Constable Dispatch ......................................... 281-376-3472
Humble ISD Police (Schools) .......................... 281-641-7900
Harris County Animal Control ....................... 281-999-3191
Texas Poison Control Center ........................... 800-222-1222

UTILITIES
Electric, (multiple providers) ............www.powertochoose.org
Power Outages ................................................ 713-207-7777
Street Light Outages ........................................ 713-207-2222
U.S. Water Utility Group ................................ 832-756-2143
Gas, Centerpoint Energy ................................. 713-659-2111

SCHOOLS
  .................................................................... 281-641-1000
  .......................................................www.humble.k12.tx.us
Lakeshore Elementary ..................................... 281-641-3500
Woodcreek Middle School .............................. 281-641-5200
Summer Creek High School ............................ 281-641-5400

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc .......................................................... 888-687-6444
Article Submission........................lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
Advertising ...................................... advertising@peelinc.com

COMMITTEE INFORMATION
Community Watch
James Furr ...............................................jfurr40@yahoo.com
Garage Sales
Lakeshore Clubhouse: ..................lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net
Landscape Committee
Rex Spikes: ...................................... rexaspikes@sbcglobal.net
Pool Committee
Rex Spikes: ...................................... rexaspikes@sbcglobal.net
Social Committee
Elna Ermel: ...........................................ronelna@comcast.net
To volunteer, please email lakeshore-ca@sbcglobal.net

Share Your America
What if you didn’t have chocolate chip cookies, Dr. Pepper, 

corndogs or *gasp* Tex-Mex food or Whataburger? These are just 
some of the things that we take for granted every day. Imagine having 
a whole year to experience new foods, a new culture, a whole new 
life! That’s what hosting an exchange student is all about!

STS Foundation is currently looking for families for the 2018/2019 
school year. What does it take to be a host family? STS accepts all 
types of families, be it single parents, young marrieds, empty nesters 
or same sex couples – we are looking for families that are willing 
to Share their America with a high school student for the year. All 
you need to provide is three meals a day and a room for them to 
sleep in. The student can share a room with a same sex sibling that 
is within five years of their age. Each student comes with their own 
spending money and health insurance. Most of all, they come with 
an excitement to learn all they can about our American way of life.

Hosting is a great way to learn about the student’s culture as well, 
perhaps even learn a few new words in a new language. It’s a way of 
opening a new world to your children as well. Most importantly, it’s 
a way of making the world just a little bit smaller, so that we can all 
live in peace and harmony together.

If you are ready for this amazing experience, please give me a call, 
I’d love to talk with you more about it. I am one of the Houston area 
STS Local Coordinators, I’ve worked with foreign exchange students 
for seven years and have also hosted 13 students on my own. I can 
tell you anything you need to know about hosting. Please contact 
Vicki Odom at 832-455-7881 or via email at vicki.stsfoundation@
gmail.com.

STS Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization who 
mission is to facilitate educational opportunities where all participants 
can break down cultural barriers, and gain respect and understanding 
of each other’s way of life.
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EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE...I can help you realize your dreams. With 34 years in 
the real estate industry, I have the experience you need to guide you during your home buying or selling 
process. My team and I are ready to service your needs from start to finish.

TEAM WORK...Whoever said “Many hands make light work” really understood a team work concept. 
Each member of my team (including you) will have specific duties towards our common goal to ensure 
the strength and endurance needed to get this transaction closed.

#1 Team 2015 BILLIE JEAN HARRIS
in the STATE OF TEXAS

#2 Team 2015 BILLIE JEAN HARRIS
in the UNITED STATES

#6 Team 2015 BILLIE JEAN HARRIS
INTERNATIONALLY

Over 28 Million in Closed Sales for 2015

BILLIE JEAN HARRIS

Billie Jean's Team
713-825-2647 Cell

713-451-4320 Direct Office

EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE...I can help you realize your dreams.
With 34 years in the real estate industry, I have the experience you need to guide you
during your home buying or selling process.  My team and I are ready to service your
needs from start to finish.
TEAM WORK...Whoever said "Many hands make light work" really understood a
team work concept.  Each member of my team (including you) will have specific duties
towards our common goal to ensure the strength and endurance needed to get this
transaction closed.  Call for a free marketing plan and home value.

BILLIE JEAN HARRIS
   
713-825-2647 (Cellular)
713-451-4320 (Direct)
713-451-1733 x106 (Office)
bharris@remax-east.com
www.billiejeanharris.com

RE/MAX East
www.billiejeanharris.com

BILLIE JEAN HARRIS

Billie Jean's Team
713-825-2647 Cell

713-451-4320 Direct Office

EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE, EXPERIENCE...I can help you realize your dreams.
With 34 years in the real estate industry, I have the experience you need to guide you
during your home buying or selling process.  My team and I are ready to service your
needs from start to finish.
TEAM WORK...Whoever said "Many hands make light work" really understood a
team work concept.  Each member of my team (including you) will have specific duties
towards our common goal to ensure the strength and endurance needed to get this
transaction closed.  Call for a free marketing plan and home value.

BILLIE JEAN HARRIS
   
713-825-2647 (Cellular)
713-451-4320 (Direct)
713-451-1733 x106 (Office)
bharris@remax-east.com
www.billiejeanharris.com

RE/MAX East
www.billiejeanharris.com

Really Big News!Really Big News!
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FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED WITH OVER 20 YEARS EXPERIENCE
FREE ESTIMATES & DESIGN CONSULTATION • 100% FINANCING AVAILABLE 

PATIO COVERS | PERGOLAS | CARPORTS | PORTE COCHÈRES 
OUTDOOR KITCHENS | DECORATIVE OUTDOOR FLOORING

www.custompatiostructures.com832.570.3990

C U S T O M   PAT I O   S T R U C T U R E S
Committed to Qualty, Value & Service

During Hurricane Harvey we initiated a volunteer 
group in Lakeshore! Neighbors helping Neighbors - we 
are #LAKESHORESTRONG!

We were able to help families in our neighborhood and 
surrounding communities. We are still here to help and 
would love to have anyone join us that would like to. 
Also, we have FIVE #lakeshorestrong t-shirts available 
in sizes small and X-large for sale. T-shirts are $15 each 
(cash or Paypal accepted). Proceeds from the sale of these 
shirts go to our local habitat for humanity. You can find 
more information at www.houstonhabitat.org.

Please contact Maggie Murphey for further 
information on Facebook @Maggie McPhail Murphey 
or via text/call at 832.654.6205.  

#LAKESHORESTRONG
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O’Connor, the largest tax consulting firm in the U.S., announces 
the launch of its Hurricane Harvey Property Tax Reduction Program 
to help home and business owners, at no cost, coordinate and 
mitigate options for property tax savings. The Property Tax Reduction 
Program will reduce the 2018 property tax burden on affected 
property owners by reporting flood damage to appraisal districts 
promptly and thoroughly. By coordinating each step of the appraisal 
district reporting process, the tax experts at O’Connor are leading the 
way for citizens to save on property damages after a natural disaster.

“Managing costs of destruction after a hurricane can be difficult to 
navigate,” said Patrick O’Connor, president, O’Connor. “Appraisal 
districts require owners to self-report any changes in property 
valuation. Many Texans are not aware of this requirement, which 
could lead to their properties being assessed as if they never flooded, 
despite thousands in diminished market value.” 

The 2017 appraisals, and the 2017 taxing jurisdiction bills in 
November, will be based on property value as of Jan. 1, 2017, before 
the flood. The 2018 appraisals will be based on property value as 
of Jan. 1, 2018, which means the 2018 appraisals will reflect recent 
flood damage from Hurricane Harvey. To get the most property tax 
relief, affected property owners will need to properly document the 
condition of their home or business now and as of year-end. 

Through the three-part Property Tax Reduction Program, 
O’Connor will:

1. Immediately report the damage to the county related appraisal 
district.

2. Consult with the property owner to determine if the repairs 
have been completed – or not – and determine what needs to 
be reported to the appraisal district after Jan. 1, 2018.

3. Review the 2018 property record data and contrast it to the 
2017 data. Therefore, when the value notices go out in the 
spring, O’Connor will check the appraisal district’s code for 
any excessive values placed on repairs or inappropriate changes 
to property condition, which many times can overvalue 
properties by 20 to 50 percent. 

The Property Tax Reduction Program is in place to help affected 
individuals and businesses in numerous Texas counties, including: 
Aransas, Austin, Bastrop, Bee, Brazoria, Calhoun, Chambers, 
Colorado, DeWitt, Fayette, Fort Bend, Galveston, Goliad, Gonzales, 
Hardin, Harris, Jackson, Jasper, Jefferson, Karnes, Kleberg, Lavaca, 
Lee, Liberty, Matagorda, Montgomery, Newton, Nueces, Orange, 
Polk, Refugio, Sabine, San Jacinto, San Patricio, Tyler, Victoria, 
Waller, Walker and Wharton.

LEADING TAX CONSULTANT FIRM LOOKS TO HELP VICTIMS COORDINATE 
PROPERTY TAX SAVINGS 

O’Connor Launches Property Tax Reduction 
Program in Wake of Hurricane Harvey Devastation

O’Connor can help alleviate the property owners’ burden of dealing 
with appraisal districts at the time of protesting their property values. 
Having the damage reported to the appraisal district before the date 
of valuation will give owners a chance to ensure their property value 
is based on the impact of the flood, with the result being a lower 
value notice and a lower point to begin negotiations for a property 
tax reduction during the next property tax year.

About O’Connor
O’Connor is the largest property tax consulting firm in the U.S. 

Founded in 1974, O’Connor’s team of professionals possess the 
resources and unparalleled market expertise in the areas of property 
tax, cost segregation, and commercial and residential real estate 
appraisals. For decades, O’Connor has served more than 100,000 
clients in tax reduction, with total tax savings estimated to exceed 
$500 million. The O’Connor team handles more than 160,000 
property tax appeals per year. 

Peel, Inc.
community newsletters

Advertise
your business

to your
Neighbors

Kelly Peel
kelly@peelinc.com
512-263-9181 ext 22

Vice President | COO
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DECEMBER 4 - 7, 2017

Albion Hurricanes FC (AHFC), established in 1989, is leading 
the way in South Texas youth soccer by inspiring and developing 
young men and women through world class coaching and innovative 
techniques, as well as instilling the proper framework, self-esteem, 
confidence and sportsmanship within our athletes.

 AHFC has multiple campuses in and around Houston . The 
club invites all interested players from the ages of 7 to 18, to the 
Player Evaluations and to become part of our success. We ask that all 
interested players pre-register before coming out to the fields. Please 
visit albionhurricanes.org for details about your particular campus. 

  AHFC offers JHSL (a recreational program for 5 - 10 year olds) 
at our Cy Fair and Central (Spring Branch area) locations and offers 
additional training at Katy Friday Night Academy and New Territory 
Thusday Night Academy. 

Albion Hurricanes FC Soccer 
Spring Evaluations

 All information regarding all of the programs and can be found 
at albionhurricanes.org. 
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• Resident Managers
• Free Move-In-Truck
• Air Conditioned Units
• Individually Alarmed Units
• Fire Sprinklers
• Over 50 Security Cameras On-Site

Ready to Serve your Storage Needs

17980 West Lake Houston Parkway
Humble, TX 77346

713-489-4325

Storage West

www.StorageWest.com

Call Us Toll Free

877-917-7990

3535SE
RVING OVER

2nd Month Free
with this coupon

Must present coupon to receive discount
Valid on Select Units Only

Not valid with any other offer. Expires November 30th, 2017

SW_Atascocita_TX_75x975_Ad_BW_November-2017.pdf   1   6/6/2017   12:23:30 PM
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Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club
The Northwest Flyers Youth Track Club will celebrate its 

3sth Anniversary Season by hosting its annual free Registration/
Orientation breakfast on Saturday, February 3rd, 2018, for all boys 
and girls who are interested in joining for the 2018 track season. 
The breakfast starts promptly at 8:30 AM at the Cypress Creek 
Christian Community Center Forum located at 6823 Cypresswood 
Dr., Spring, TX, 77379.

The event is an opportunity for youth athletes to register for the 
2018 spring/summer track season, and to meet the Northwest Flyers 
coaches, staff, and other new and returning athletes. The event 
will be highlighted by a special presentation from a member of the 
USA Track &Field Olympic organization (USATF). All athletes 
and parents who wish to join the Northwest Flyers must attend the 
orientation.

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a youth (ages 6 -18) track 
club, affiliated with USA Track & Field (USATF), that provides a 
full program of sanctioned “track” events such as sprints, hurdles, 
middle distance, distance and relays, and sanctioned “field” events 
such as long jump, triple jump, high jump, pole vault, shot put, 
discus and javelin.

For additional information on the Northwest Flyers Track Club, 
please visit the team website at http://www.northwestflyers.org; 
contact Linette Roach at linette.roach@sbcglobal.net; or “Like” the 
club on Facebook.
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Political advertising paid by Cy-Fair Republican Women, Micheline Hutson, Treasurer. Contributions to CFRW are not tax deductible as 
charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes.  Corporate contributions are not permitted.  Not authorized by any candidate or 
committee. Solicitations made by Federal candidates and officeholders at this event are limited by Federal law.  The Federal candidates and 
officeholders speaking today are soliciting only donations of up to $2500 from individuals and up to $5000 from multi-candidate political 
committees.  They are not soliciting donations in any amount from corporations, labor organizations, national banks, Federal contractors or 
foreign nationals. 

Cy-Fair Republican Women  
Invite You to Our  
Seventh Biennial  

 
 
 
 

Luncheon and Fashion Show 
 

 

Keynote Speaker 
 

The Honorable Ryan Sitton 
Texas Railroad Commissioner 

 

 Lunch 
 Fashion Show 
 Auction 
 Vendor Showcase 

 

Friday, November 3, 2017 
Doors open at 10:30 AM for Auction preview and conversation 

 

Sterling Country Club 
16500 Houston National Blvd, Houston, TX 77095 

 
Individual ticket price is $75          Table sponsorships are also available 

 

To request individual tickets, contact:  
Suzanne Davis at 713-562-4901 or threedavishome@sbcglobal.net 

To inquire about table sponsorships, contact: 
 Joy Gregory at joygregory@sbcglobal.net 
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At no time will any source be allowed to use the Lakeshore Report Newsletter 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter is 
exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc. and the Lakeshore Homeowners 
Association.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions 
of their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. 
or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts 
stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no 
responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the 
advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be taken up 
with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost 
of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394

Centipedes
Centipedes have a single pair of antennae on their head and a 

long, worm-like body. They have one pair of legs per body segment 
with the first pair of legs modified to function as claws and are used 
to capture prey. These claws are sometimes called fangs since they 
are connected to poison glands that can inject venom to subdue 
captured prey. 

Most centipedes found in Texas are relatively small, but the red 
headed centipede, Scolopendra heros, can reach over nine inches 
when full grown. The bite of larger species of centipedes may cause 
extreme discomfort and pain.

 Centipedes can live from one to six years. They prefer moist, 
protected habitats such as under stones, rotted logs, leaves or bark. 
Winter is spent as an adult and eggs are laid in soil during warm 
months and are covered by a sticky substance.

Centipedes are predaceous with many species feeding on other 
arthropods, such as insects. Their modified pair of legs, or claws, is 
directly under the head, allowing prey to be injected with venom. 

Most centipedes can only bite with their poison claws located 
directly under the head resulting in a bee-like sting; however, 
Scolopendra can harm a person with the sharp claws of its many 
walking legs. Each walking leg is tipped with a sharp claw capable 
of making tiny cuts in human skin. A poison produced from the 
attachment point of each leg may be dropped into the wounds 
resulting in an inflamed and irritated condition. The best rule of 
thumb is to never handle large centipedes.

With cooler weather, centipedes may move inside homes to avoid 
extreme temperatures. Tips to prevent centipedes from sharing your 
home:
•	 move objects providing harborage away from the structure 

such as compost piles, firewood and stones
•	 create a band of gravel, or similar material between the 

foundation of the home and any landscape beds that touch 
the structure

•	 occasionally turn mulch near structures to allow it to dry out
•	 seal cracks, crevices, and pipe penetrations with sealant that 

will expand with our temperature extremes
•	 repair weather stripping around doors and windows as needed
•	 properly ventilate crawl spaces or areas under the home to 

allow for air flow through the area
•	 use perimeter sprays around a building’s foundation
For more information or help with identification, contact Wizzie Brown, Texas 

AgriLife Extension Service Program Specialist at 512.854.9600. Check out my blog at 
www.urban-ipm.blogspot.com

The information given herein is for educational purposes only. Reference to commercial 
products or trade names is made with the understanding that no discrimination is 
intended and no endorsement by Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service or the Texas 
A&M AgriLife Research is implied.

The Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service provides equal access in its programs, 
activities, education and employment, without regard to race, color, sex, religion, national 
origin, disability, age, genetic information, veteran status, sexual orientation or gender 
identity.
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
1 

Can, Blanket, & 
Coat Drive begins 

 

2 
Fall BINGO 

 
 

3   
Suite 350 

Antique Fire House 
9:00-11:30 

Goal: demonstrate 
coordination and balance  

 
Wear your tutu and 

jersey 

4 
 

5 
 
 

6 
Fluffy pumpkin 

spice slime 

 
 

7   
Thanksgiving Feast  

6:30-8:30pm 
All are welcome to join us 
for lunch @ your child’s 

lunch time 

8. 
Turkey bowling 

 

9 
Suite 250/300 

Bus Tour 
9:30-10:00 

Goal: actively explore the 
environment 

 

10 
Encore Thanksgiving 
Feast performances 

@10am 
Suite 350-PK 

 
Wear your tutu and 

jersey 
 

11 

Suite 450/500 
HPD Mounted Patrol      

10:00-12:00 
Goal: control hands and 

fingers 

12 
 

13 
Pumpkin Tic Tac Toe 

 

14 
Suite 400 

Story Time @May 
Community Center 

10:00-11:30 
Goal: Respond to spoken 

words 

15 
Learning to           
set the table 

 

16  
Goggle freeze tag 

 

 
 
 

17 
Can, Blanket, & Coat 

Drive Ends 

 
Wear your tutu and 

jersey 

18 
 

19 20 
Kinders/Sophmores 
     Picnic@Park 
      Humble Skate 
       10:30-4:00 
 

21 
   Juniors/ Seniors  

Picnic@Park 
Humble Skate 

10:30-4:00 

22 
Dress up as a pilgrim 

or Indian  

 
 

23 
  

CLOSED 
  

HAPPY 
THANKSGIVING 

 

24 
          
    CLOSED 

 

25 

26 
 

27 
 

28   Suite 450/500 
Main Street Theatre 

Charlie Brown  
Christmas 

10:00-12:30 
Goal: Express creativity 

through music 

29 
Infant-Suite 300 Activity 

Whip Cream Painting 

 
 

30. 

Weekly ongoing specials, STEAM (Science, technology, engineering, 
Art, Math, chef kids, color soundations, smart board, Spanish, sign 
language, baby music and gymnastics 

 

 
 

    

 

November 2017 
Activities & Field Trips 

 

 

Every Friday 
is Tutu and 
Jersey day 
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Tips & Tricks to get your home ready for the Winter!
• Clean out gutters and downspouts.
• Check windows and doors for drafts and
    properly seal as needed.
• Inspect the roof and ensure that no trees
   or branches are hanging over your home.
• Clean out dryer vent.
• Get furnace serviced.
• Prune plants and fertilize lawn.
• Clean out fireplace and chimney.

281.812.8265
www.tracysoldit.com
tracy@tracysoldit.com
20665 W Lake Houston Parkway

Humble, TX 77346

Your 
Neighborhood 

Realtors

If you know of someone who 
would appreciate the level

of service my Team  provides, 
please call me with their name 

and business number.
I’ll be happy to follow up and 

take great care of them.

Tracy Montgomery
Cell: 713.825.5905

Sandy Brabham
Cell: 713.503.8110

Lisa Hughes
Cell: 281.323.5894

Melissa Nelson 
Cell: 832.527.4989


